
 

 

Subject: RE: Seeking comment on a regulation impact statement on emissions from 
marine petrol engines [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Importance: High 
 
Tertius, 
 
Thank you for your email, 
 
Neither I nor GFAA were aware of this RIS or submissions required. 
 
I would suggest in future your department notifies us directly of any request for comment on any 
matter regarding use of our oceans. 
 
On this occasion GFAA Inc. will not offer comment other than to say we would be happy with any 
approach to reduce pollution of our oceans as long as the measures taken are sensible and 
economically feasible. 
 
I personally would support the positions put forward by the Engine Manufacturers Association and the 
Boating Industry Association as they are the experts in this particular field. 
 
Regards 
 
Grahame A Williams 
President, GFAA Inc. 
 


